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The girl has been in the basement so long, she can't even remember her name. Surviving on dog food and
whatever water her captor brings her, she's lost hope. Until a strange boy appears in her dreams and assures
her that he will rescue her.
She thinks it really is a dream until the boy actually shows up. But Sergio, her captor, isn't going to give her
up that easily.
This is a short story, 2,500 words.
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From reader reviews:

Charlene Rodriquez:

This book untitled The Sotano to be one of several books which best seller in this year, this is because when
you read this publication you can get a lot of benefit into it. You will easily to buy that book in the book
store or you can order it via online. The publisher of the book sells the e-book too. It makes you easier to
read this book, since you can read this book in your Mobile phone. So there is no reason to your account to
past this reserve from your list.

Lola Hernandez:

The Sotano can be one of your nice books that are good idea. We recommend that straight away because this
reserve has good vocabulary which could increase your knowledge in language, easy to understand, bit
entertaining but nevertheless delivering the information. The author giving his/her effort to place every word
into satisfaction arrangement in writing The Sotano however doesn't forget the main place, giving the reader
the hottest as well as based confirm resource details that maybe you can be certainly one of it. This great
information may drawn you into new stage of crucial contemplating.

Norma Eberhart:

Many people spending their moment by playing outside using friends, fun activity using family or just
watching TV all day long. You can have new activity to invest your whole day by studying a book. Ugh, do
you think reading a book will surely hard because you have to bring the book everywhere? It alright you can
have the e-book, taking everywhere you want in your Cell phone. Like The Sotano which is getting the e-
book version. So , why not try out this book? Let's find.

Phillip Vargas:

That e-book can make you to feel relax. This specific book The Sotano was colorful and of course has
pictures on there. As we know that book The Sotano has many kinds or type. Start from kids until teenagers.
For example Naruto or Investigator Conan you can read and think you are the character on there. Therefore ,
not at all of book are generally make you bored, any it can make you feel happy, fun and unwind. Try to
choose the best book to suit your needs and try to like reading that will.
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